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 MUSICAL THEATRE SUMMER
SCHOOLS 2024

Our Musical Theatre summer school workshops have a new venue this year at
Morpeth First School  There is still time to sign up so please share with your
students.  Full details are on our website
http://music.northumberland.gov.uk  
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WHAT’S HAPPENING IN
THE CLASSROOM
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PARTNERSHIP ENSEMBLES

 THE CITIZENS ASSEMBLY FOR MUSIC, 5TH JULY

Introducing The AlnwiCeilidhans, Alnwick's newest ceilidh band!  With 19 members the

band brings together children from the Alnwick Partnership, to play in a relaxed and

friendly environment. The students are  looking forward to their first performance at the

“What A Wonderful World Festival” in Alnwick Gardens this summer.

The band is open to any students in the Alnwick Partnership in school years 4-8.  For

more information please email:  Annelise.Nicklen@northumberland.gov.uk

Shaping the future of music policy, young

people from the Lancashire and

Wolverhampton Music Hubs have co-created

the Citizens Assembly for Music (in

partnership with Music For Youth, Music

Mark and Sound Connections). This years’

theme is music, mental health and

resilience. Bring your youth boards,

ambassadors, groups and steering groups to

shape policy around this topic, meet

industry professionals and other like-minded

young people from across the UK. Register
for free tickets.

https://northumberland365.sharepoint.com/sites/ED-MusicPartnershipNorth/_layouts/15/stream.aspx?id=%2Fsites%2FED%2DMusicPartnershipNorth%2FTutors%2FJustin%20Radford%2FArts%20Award%20Videos%2FCambo%20Arts%20Award%202023%2Emp4&ct=1701268398841&or=OWA%2DNT&cid=4e1c476a%2Dc4ca%2D5092%2Defee%2De439eb6c0baf&ga=1&WSL=1&referrer=StreamWebApp%2EWeb&referrerScenario=AddressBarCopied%2Eview
http://music.northumberland.gov.uk/
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinks.whitefuse.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3Du001.0DLfZXjD-2BwiUR1Oqo6rqQNcEz-2FxCrT-2BcOIHcVDaSqSN3IItOC5wBvz8UNBVhdi4q-A1f_ueCoECJCNCj2K9SmdlmiK9PM0x2VRlqo7hRN4t9JVJhkrV6CmkA7LQJAJgJg2ZVL2cK0SDaIk1rzjwyqFL2uux2jZ6iyHvuFb1Of4EOJFEXt2yxha4BF8Br-2Fya8rrt5B71dqnjdKNfFpn1ol4l9YxkE0-2B0tcjlPmKeRfk-2FeoiyijPb8VooE1HAeFABN42UQLSA4OsOOWiqg6e7MW1u-2FSFi2bO7qyDLRufmLx7fsCeEUfHqZPNhkLGkODj7TeGVf23yq3Lxblt0fmBS7g3hmMYjX4Oa8rEvZlObhPqog246zMJakka9oiD-2BHdYxU5HarB7oUQ6qHojxlDKP1rcf61rdFW2injyw3SAtGAoA9QlmiRAqeLptwR65lzeuv-2Br2cEzVafySG5KZfieO3-2FAEIUDM7J6hxl7rONCfXDaM8ZwbQ-3D&data=05%7C02%7Cfiona.johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C856cc2b2723140d3912608dc895da281%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638536282463549481%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=2Dd6gToqVk2nFO%2F0K6TAQXd6p8LWtER8GB%2FDf1cOjHc%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinks.whitefuse.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3Du001.0DLfZXjD-2BwiUR1Oqo6rqQNcEz-2FxCrT-2BcOIHcVDaSqSN3IItOC5wBvz8UNBVhdi4q0aA0_ueCoECJCNCj2K9SmdlmiK9PM0x2VRlqo7hRN4t9JVJhkrV6CmkA7LQJAJgJg2ZVL2cK0SDaIk1rzjwyqFL2uux2jZ6iyHvuFb1Of4EOJFEXt2yxha4BF8Br-2Fya8rrt5B71dqnjdKNfFpn1ol4l9YxkE0-2B0tcjlPmKeRfk-2FeoiyijPb8VooE1HAeFABN42UQLKgm-2BnxEGEA7oNXhKWe-2BKhjHBPguREjzE1K4cU-2FJPsapabmwOsSZa2R3pIeyZcDUKJxXJviznjA3aAfKM-2BUFE8hTlEA8SMEMZyOJIJvP0XJg9hdO3rHta9c-2BoG34GDppoHBao69tKClLRfJDLFfwnlqyJGzqTYEU8FhmCe077IQBZYZU9aqR0ntf7aYvA2JI5TOH-2FOdtKQwb9zsxurZgWnboL25cXCq52Xuv3CmBkPKM-3D&data=05%7C02%7Cfiona.johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C856cc2b2723140d3912608dc895da281%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638536282463557559%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xux2%2FqNVaBdpp5Rzy6yraKVX8Vj9fpbgOzRRMMgXIGw%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Flinks.whitefuse.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3Du001.0DLfZXjD-2BwiUR1Oqo6rqQNcEz-2FxCrT-2BcOIHcVDaSqSN3IItOC5wBvz8UNBVhdi4q0aA0_ueCoECJCNCj2K9SmdlmiK9PM0x2VRlqo7hRN4t9JVJhkrV6CmkA7LQJAJgJg2ZVL2cK0SDaIk1rzjwyqFL2uux2jZ6iyHvuFb1Of4EOJFEXt2yxha4BF8Br-2Fya8rrt5B71dqnjdKNfFpn1ol4l9YxkE0-2B0tcjlPmKeRfk-2FeoiyijPb8VooE1HAeFABN42UQLKgm-2BnxEGEA7oNXhKWe-2BKhjHBPguREjzE1K4cU-2FJPsapabmwOsSZa2R3pIeyZcDUKJxXJviznjA3aAfKM-2BUFE8hTlEA8SMEMZyOJIJvP0XJg9hdO3rHta9c-2BoG34GDppoHBao69tKClLRfJDLFfwnlqyJGzqTYEU8FhmCe077IQBZYZU9aqR0ntf7aYvA2JI5TOH-2FOdtKQwb9zsxurZgWnboL25cXCq52Xuv3CmBkPKM-3D&data=05%7C02%7Cfiona.johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C856cc2b2723140d3912608dc895da281%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638536282463557559%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=xux2%2FqNVaBdpp5Rzy6yraKVX8Vj9fpbgOzRRMMgXIGw%3D&reserved=0


As part of the National Plan for Music Education

2022, we are required to provide data on your

school's musical group playing activities. This

information is used by Arts Council England to map

all provision in the region and is forwarded to the

DfE. It is essential that we work together to ensure

that the arts, and in particular music, continues to

be embedded in education.

This has been emailed to all schools and there is still

time to record what you deliver, Click here and let

us know which ensembles you run in school.

THE FUTURE OF MUSIC EDUCATION HUBS

The National Plan for Music Education sets out three

aims for Music Hubs:

To support schools and other education settings

to deliver high-quality music education 

1.

To support young people to further develop their

musical interests and talent, including into

employment

2.

To support all children and young people to

engage with a range of musical opportunities in

and out of school

3.

 

FOR INFORMATION

MUSICAL ACTIVITIES IN YOUR SCHOOL

From September 2024 Music Partnership North are joining forces with the music hubs

for Durham, Sunderland, South Tyneside, Gateshead, North Tyneside and Newcastle to

deliver a joint up approach to music delivery in our region.  While the name may change

we will still be here to support all schools on a local level,  providing opportunities and

supporting all schools in our region to deliver a high quality musical experience for all.

For more infomation click here.

mpn@northumberland.gov.uk           http://music.northumberland.gov.uk 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.office.com%2Fe%2FuDEQ5tb1cu&data=05%7C02%7CFiona.Johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C486d0585985943ee4d6908dc8b910d01%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638538702305300526%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=jU0XKkhkbDTUu3K629F9h1McfGLw65XeZ%2FaDTJNwSHw%3D&reserved=0
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-power-of-music-to-change-lives-a-national-plan-for-music-education
https://www.artscouncil.org.uk/MusicEducationHubs
http://music.northumberland.gov.uk/


All SLA instruments that require picking up and

delivering will be arranged with you by the week

commencing 15th July.  We hope to do most of the

delivery/collections the week of the 15th July

however some may take place in September.  If you

have any queries please email:

mpn@northumberland.gov.uk

START DATE FOR MUSIC LESSONS IN SEPTEMBER
All music lessons delivered by Music Partnership

North start in the week commencing Monday the

16th September 2024.  This includes whole class

SLA projects and small group tuition.  Due to the

nature of the 24 - 25 academic year, we will be

delivering 12 weeks in autumn, 13 weeks in spring

and 8 weeks in the summer term.  If you collect

the money from students for lessons in your

school, please ensure you bill for this amount of

delivery weeks.  For more info please email:

mpn@northumberland.gov.uk 

FOR INFORMATION

SLA INSTRUMENTS

MPN OPENING TIMES THROUGH THE SUMMER

From Friday 19th July the main MPN office will be

closed for the summer holidays, we will be back

to work on the 2nd September.  Key members of

staff will be periodically checking their emails but

if you do have a question please send an email in

plenty of time so we can get you sorted before we

finish for the holidays.

mpn@northumberland.gov.uk           http://music.northumberland.gov.uk 
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PRE-VISIT POWER UP!
TEACHER INSPIRATION EVENT AT GREAT NORTH
MUSEUM: HANCOCK

Are you planning a visit to the Great North Museum:

Hancock or the Hatton Gallery? Why not come along

on 10 October to a Pre-Visit Power Up! event for
teachers and we can help you plan it. 

IT’S NOT ALL MUSIC

Keep up to date with all our latest information by following us through:

music partnership north                                   twitter

For more information relating to any of the above items, visit our website:

http://music.northumberland.gov.uk    or email  mpn@northumberland.gov.uk

FREE WILLS FOR NORTHUMBERLAND 
COUNTY COUNCIL STAFF

Do you know that, if you are employed by NCC you

have access to a FREE will writing service?

The Wills Guys  have been supporting NCC staff

with their wills for over 3 years, in this time they

have helped 100's get these vitally important

documents in place. As a NCC member of staff you

can access a FREE basic will and partners/spouses

get a 50% discount.  

Contact Gill Hogg gill@thewillguys.co.uk

07816664589 to book your appointment.

Thursday 10 October, 4-6pm, Great North Museum: Hancock 

Enjoy complimentary drinks and snacks, tour the galleries and learn how to make the

most from a self-led visit with your class. Meet and chat with the learning staff from

the Great North Museum and Hatton Gallery, take part in informal creative activities

and receive a pack of useful planning resources to take home.  

Click here to book your free ticket.   

https://twitter.com/MPNEHub
https://www.youtube.com/c/musicpartnershipnorth
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwmuseums.us11.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df2244d755972ac2928a4dca82%26id%3D037ef7fcf8%26e%3D9a9a5e9222&data=05%7C02%7Cfiona.johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C51b2ac5a0340410b8e0308dc8ae7f467%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638537976420316316%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=t%2F%2FtqcYBltrPoEWuVLztdpK3RPC1eq75yo8edWm2J5Q%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwmuseums.us11.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df2244d755972ac2928a4dca82%26id%3D037ef7fcf8%26e%3D9a9a5e9222&data=05%7C02%7Cfiona.johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C51b2ac5a0340410b8e0308dc8ae7f467%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638537976420316316%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=t%2F%2FtqcYBltrPoEWuVLztdpK3RPC1eq75yo8edWm2J5Q%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FMPN.Northumberland&data=05%7C02%7CFiona.Johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C486d0585985943ee4d6908dc8b910d01%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638538702305327885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=d5sEKD5Jp%2BwJuOO3nRw%2F0by9UUlMkTNQUj7So6HGhj0%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FMPN.Northumberland&data=05%7C02%7CFiona.Johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C486d0585985943ee4d6908dc8b910d01%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638538702305327885%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=d5sEKD5Jp%2BwJuOO3nRw%2F0by9UUlMkTNQUj7So6HGhj0%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FMPN.Northumberland&data=05%7C02%7CFiona.johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C53574448fe0b407045ba08dc36b34dd7%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638445390987866972%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ntssNDUFL2%2Bza9ZxkO25TQ08rKEsSbcofHV23oBxcTA%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FMPN.Northumberland&data=05%7C02%7CFiona.johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C53574448fe0b407045ba08dc36b34dd7%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638445390987866972%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ntssNDUFL2%2Bza9ZxkO25TQ08rKEsSbcofHV23oBxcTA%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2FMPN_Nland&data=05%7C02%7CFiona.Johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C486d0585985943ee4d6908dc8b910d01%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638538702305321594%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=oKX6sVXONolXkEBzUU%2BBrWbEsf6mH6CflTKRMM%2BQf6E%3D&reserved=0
http://music.northumberland.gov.uk/
http://music.northumberland.gov.uk/
http://northumberland.gov.uk/
mailto:gill@thewillguys.co.uk
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftwmuseums.us11.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3Df2244d755972ac2928a4dca82%26id%3D059aa1dbd2%26e%3D9a9a5e9222&data=05%7C02%7Cfiona.johnstone%40northumberland.gov.uk%7C51b2ac5a0340410b8e0308dc8ae7f467%7Cbb13a9de829042f0a980dc3bdfe70f40%7C0%7C0%7C638537976420327611%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Y4CYYhLmwtHbLM0%2BKoR%2BbL65SDuW6EOiSNclt5n%2BeKo%3D&reserved=0

